Joseph G. Majka, J.D. Superintendent

## LLOYD ROAD ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

401 Lloyd Road, Aberdeen, New Jersey 07747 732-705-5700 | 732-566-2975 (Fax) www.marsd.k12.nj.us Mr. Joseph Jerabek Principal Mr. Mark Van Horn Assistant Principal

## **Our Parent Portal = Electronic Access! Going Green!**

## Dear Parent or Guardian:

As a reminder, the Matawan-Aberdeen Regional School District's Parent Portal is open to all district parents. The Parent Portal offers a school/home connection by providing electronic communication and information opportunities via our district webpage. Implementation of the Parent Portal eliminates printing and postage costs and provides parents immediate access to information.

Your child's teacher for the 2015-2016 school year will be available on the Parent Portal the evening of August 20, 2015. Student schedules will not be mailed home in August this year.

Other information available for Parents/Guardians includes:

- Student Schedules
- Attendance
- Progress Reports
- Report Cards
- District Information and Policies

The link to the Parent Portal is available on the district website <a href="www.marsd.org">www.marsd.org</a> and on Lloyd Road School's homepage.

If you are not set up for the Parent Portal you will need to contact Ms. Luciano in our main office for it to be activated for you. This feature is both secure and easy to use. If you forget your password you can reset it on the portal site and a new password will be emailed to you.

After logging in, please remember to change your username and password. Also you may update your contact information in the Parent Portal. All school district communications will be delivered through your contact phone number and email from the Parent Portal. This includes flyers/notices, snow closings, delayed openings, and early dismissals so it is very important any contact numbers are kept updated in Realtime.

Matawan-Aberdeen Regional School District is committed to reducing costs and conserving our natural resources.

Lloyd Road School will be working this year to increase the number of parents receiving our emailed Virtual Backpack. Weekly emails containing links to flyers, as well as important updates, will be sent utilizing the email address that has been entered in Realtime. If you do not receive these Virtual Backpack emails, please check your Spam Folder. Please also check that you have an email address entered in Realtime and that it is correct.

As the Matawan Aberdeen School District continues its progress towards a paperless environment, all opening school paperwork will be distributed to students on the first day of classes on Tuesday, Sept. 8th.

If you have any questions regarding the Parent Portal or your account, please email mluciano@marsd.org.

Sincerely,

Joseph ferold

Mr. Joseph Jerabek, Principal